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Women’s Centre Update

As the Golden
Women’s Resource
Centre heads into the
summer months we are
excited to welcome
back Sarah Nolin as
our summer student.
Sarah will be assisting
us with a project on
Legal Aid as well as
helping to organize a

1t the end of July
we will bg saying
good-byg to our
safg Hlomes Pro-
gram Coordina-
tor of 12 years,--
Jaki Fraser.

postcard  fundraiser
and a summer garden
party to continue the
celebrations for our

25th anniversary.

| At the end of July we
= will be saying good-bye
to our Safe Homes Pro-

gram Coordinator of 12
years, Jaki Fraser.
The Centre will be a
different place without
her - she will be sorely
missed. We will be
having a wine and
cheese in honour of
Jaki on Thursday, July
29th at 5pm here at the
Centre and everyone
is welcome. Join us as
we wish her good luck
on her many new ad-
ventures.

We are excited about
having a new coordi-
nator in our centre,
someone who will

bring new energy and
enthusiasm to the job.
The new coordinator
will be hired to begin
work on July 26th - stop
in and say hello to her!

| hope everyone has a
wonderful summer. Be
sure to join us as we
continue to celebrate
our 25th anniversary.
Keep your eyes open
for more information
about these events.

Heidi Wurmann
Coordinator
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Amnesty International Launches New
Campaign to Fight Violence Against Women

(From Al newsletter “The Can-
dle,” Spring 2004)

Amnesty Interna-
tional (AI) has launched a
worldwide campaign to Stop
Violence Against Women.
Violence Against Women and
girls is the world’s most per-
vasive human rights viola-
tion. And the violation most
often ignored. Every mo-
ment of every day, women
and girls around the world
are subjected to violence.

Women in Asia and
the Middle East are killed in
the name of honour. Girls in
West Africa undergo genital
mutilation in the name of
custom. Migrant and
refugee women in western

Europe are attacked for not
accepting the social norms of
their host community. Young
girls in southern Africa are
raped and infected with HIV/
AIDs because the perpetrators
believe that sex with virgins
will cure them of their disease.
And in the richest, most devel-
oped countries of the world,
women are battered to death
by their partners.

Many face horrifying si-
lence once the violence has
ended. Police, judges, and
other government officials have
a clear obligation to do every-
thing they can to prevent such
violence. But all too often,
women are denied the protec-
tion they deserve. And the
crimes are tolerated or even

condoned.
However, there is
hope. Together, we can

make a difference. It starts
by recognizing that violence
against women is a global
human rights crisis - a crisis
that affects us all. Together
we can break the silence sur-
rounding this crisis - the
silence that confronts so
many women and girls when
they seek justice, safety, and
rehabilitation.

For more information,
or to become involved in
Amnesty International’s
campaign, visit their website
at www.amnesty.ca or stop
by the Women’s Centre.

Welcome to New Bo_ard Membeﬂl

We’d like to thank all the
members of the board for
their continued support,
and for donating their
time to keep the Women’s
Cenithe — RUNRNINS: The
Board of Dirctors for the
Golden Women’s Resource
Centre consists of seven

members. They are:
Tammy  Davis, Kuljit
Jaswal, Gena Brygger,

Jane Tevelein-Doel,
Brenda Hunter, and two
newissmiermbers) S AChery]
Bartram-Moss, and
Martha Ryan.

The Women’s Centre also
s a Ssiprae Bl sS it e
Sarah Nolin, who started
work at the Centre on
June 21st. She will be
with us until the end of
August, and will be help-

ing out with a number of
projects throughout the
summer. Some of these
include thicee SFatusts of
Women Canada Project
(see next page), helping
add more information to
the library, and general
assistance to the women
who use the centre.



http://www.amnesty.ca




